
From: Jason S. Rice
To: Madson Matthias
Subject: Missoula Mid Town Master Plan
Date: Monday, June 19, 2023 2:44:33 PM

Dear Missoula County Planning Board:

I am a business owner of Midtown Missoula and I’m writing to request your support
in favor of adopting the 2023 Missoula Midtown Master Plan as a Neighborhood
Plan of the Our Missoula City Growth Policy 2035.

Our staff have participated in this community planning process and support this
cohesive vision to guide the redevelopment of the Midtown neighborhoods.

The plan accurately incorporates the input of residents and businesses wanting
better transportation circulation and bicycle/pedestrian crossings of the major
Midtown arterials, more attainable housing availability, commercial redevelopment
to support livability and commerce, and improved public spaces.  

Please recommend the 2023 Missoula Midtown Master Plan is adopted by the City
Council and thank you for your service.

Thank you for your consideration.
 
Jason Rice, P.E.
IMEG | Client Executive

1817 South Ave West | Suite A | Missoula, MT 59801

(406) 721-0142 | phone
(406) 532-0241 | single reach
(406) 240-4265 | mobile
jason.s.rice@imegcorp.com

website | vCard | map | regional news
Twitter Facebook LinkedIn

Learn more about us and the IMEG story!

This email may contain confidential and/or private information. If you received this email in error please delete and notify sender.
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From: Flanna McLarty
To: Madson Matthias
Subject: Midtown Master Plan
Date: Monday, June 19, 2023 3:48:31 PM

Dear Missoula County Planning Board:

I am a resident of Midtown Missoula and I’m writing to request your support in
favor of adopting the 2023 Missoula Midtown Master Plan as a Neighborhood Plan
of the Our Missoula City Growth Policy 2035.

I participated in this community planning process and support this cohesive vision
to guide the redevelopment of the Midtown neighborhoods.

The plan accurately incorporates the input of residents and businesses wanting
better transportation circulation and bicycle/pedestrian crossings of the major
Midtown arterials, more attainable housing availability, commercial redevelopment
to support livability and commerce, and improved public spaces. I particularly
support the plan’s

-          Suggestion to redesign the Brooks Street/Russell Street/South
Avenue intersection to improve accessibility for all users

-          Call to create more parks access in the Franklin to Fort
neighborhood

-          Call for advancing the build out of the greenway network for safer
cycling in the district

 

Please recommend the 2023 Missoula Midtown Master Plan is adopted by the City
Council and thank you for your service.

Sincerely,

Flanna McLarty

1744 S 14th St W, Missoula, MT 59801
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